
 

Head Teacher Awards 

Kaian, Lena, Yusra (Nursery), Theo (RB), Whole Class (RS), Whole Class (1MA), 

Whole Class (1B),  Whole Class (2MS), Whole Class (2RS), Gaia (3R) Georgia 

(3W), Whole Class (4F), Whole Class (4M), Ella (5C) Whole Class (5H), Whole 

Class (6J), Whole Class (6K) 

 

Students of the Week 

RB – Whole Class 

RS – Asga and Hasna 

1B – Ryo and Ali 

1MA – Martha and Leyla 

2RS – Sophia and Leo 

2MS – Kwabena and Larisa 

3W – Oliver and Angelo 

3R – Whole Class 

4M – Whole Class 

4F – Whole Class 

5C – Whole Class 

5H – Amelia and Amira 

6K – Whole Class 

6J – Whole Class 

 

Attendance 

This week, the class with the highest attendance is 2RS with a very impressive 100%. 

Well done! 

 

SATS Results 

We are extremely proud of all our children across the school for working so hard and 

making good progress this year. Thank you also to all our teachers and support staff 

across the school for running so many booster and challenge groups before and after 

school. Our results at the end of every key stage, and in the Year 1 phonics screening 

were significantly above provisional national figures. Our pupils also did extremely well 

in the Year 4 times tables check. Our Year 6 pupils achieved impressive SATs results, 

bucking the national trend of a significant dip in achievement. We hope that they can 

see that their hard work, dedication and determination has paid off!  
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Year 6 SATs Results 

 

 Reading Grammar, 

Punctuation 

and Spelling 

Writing Maths Combined 

(Reading, 

Writing 

and 

Maths) 

National EXS: 75% 

High Score: 

28% 

EXS+: 72% 

High Score: 

28% 

EXS: 70% 

GDS: 13% 

EXS: 71% 

High Score: 

22% 

EXS: 59% 

High 

Score: 7% 

Brunswick 

Park 

EXS: 92% 

High Score:  

56% 

EXS: 95% 

High Score: 

68% 

EXS: 88% 

GDS: 19% 

EXS: 93% 

GDS: 56% 

EXS: 88% 

GDS: 17% 

 

NB: EXS is the expected standard for Year 6. GDS or high score is working at greater 

depth or a higher standard than is expected for Year 6. 

 

Heat Wave 

Next Monday and Tuesday, it is forecast to be extremely hot. Please make sure that 

your child brings a water bottle and sun hat to school every day. Please apply sun cream 

before school. Your child may bring a named bottle of sun cream into school to apply 

themselves. We will of course ensure that the children drink plenty of water and have 

regular opportunities to refill their water bottles. We will limit the time spent outside 

on the playground at lunchtime and playtimes. The reception classrooms and Year 1-3 

building have air conditioning. We also have plans in place to ensure that all KS2 

children spend some of the day within an air-conditioned space such as the hall. We are 

keeping our planned Year 6 Southend Trip under review and will keep Year 6 parents 

informed via Class Dojo. 

 

Sports Day  

Great fun was had by all in our sports days this week. It was lovely that so many 

parents could join us to cheer the children along (and get stuck into the tug of war 

– I heard it was quite competitive)! A huge thank you to Mr Reisman. Mrs Durrans, 

Coach Luca, Coach Alfie, our fabulous Year 6 helpers, and all the staff who helped 

the day to run smoothly. Results will be announced this afternoon! 

 

 
 

Year 6 Show – Pirates of the Curry Bean 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, our children and Year 6 parents were treated to an 

amazing performance of ‘The Pirates of the Curry Bean’ by our fabulous Year 6 

children. Year 6, you are absolute superstars! You nailed comic timing and getting 



into character and you delivered every song and line with great gusto. I think you 

really inspired our youngest children in Nursery and Reception who thought they 

had been to a ‘real theatre’ and have spent the week role-playing being pirates and 

dancing and singing the songs. What brilliant role models you are Year 6! Well done! 

 

 
 

PTA Notice 

 

PTA AGM 

A reminder that you are warmly invited to the PTA Annual General Meeting on 

Monday 18 July at 8pm in the school hall.  Please remember to submit nominations 

for the committee roles either in hard copy to the front office or by emailing 

brunswickparkpta@gmail.com. 

 

  Summer Reading Challenge – Barnet Library Service 

The Library are excited to introduce the Gadgeteers, Summer Reading Challenge 

2022, a celebration of science and innovation, in partnership with the Science 

Museum Group.The Summer Reading Challenge 2022 takes place between 9 July and 

10 September.  Registration forms can be collected from Osidge Library and once 

complete the children will receive a pack with activities and stickers.  The library is 

staffed: 

Tuesdays 2-8pm 

Wednesday 9-12.30pm 

Thursdays – 2-5pm 

Saturdays 2-5pm 

This year’s theme encourages children to discover the science all around them and 

use their curiosity and creativity to be inventive. They will need to borrow and read 

6 books from the library to take part or they can read ebooks or books from home.  

Children will receive a special certificate and medal when they complete the 

challenge.  
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Important Dates 
Friday 22nd July, 1.30pm – LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Please also check your child’s Class Dojo or Tapestry page regularly as there are 

lots of end of year trips and activities coming up and teachers will be posting up 

details of these there. 

 

Have a lovely weekend in the sunshine! Stay safe. 


